
Little Blessings Preschool & Kindergarten 

News & Notes from Director’s Desk 

The school year has passed too quickly, and now we are heading into the final month! It has been a great year and the 

children have learned and accomplished so much. We are busy planning our End of the Year  Celebrations! Everyone 

celebrates no matter if your child is returning to Little Blessings next year, or if  Kindergarten is the next step. 

Friendly Reminder:  Muffins with Mom is May 8,9,&10 in the Community Life Center from 8:00am till 9:00am.  We 

hope to see everyone there!  Our last children’s chapel of the year is May 14 & 15.  Lastly, Teacher  Appreciation Week 

is May 6-10!  Lets take this time to show our wonderful teachers how much we appreciate everything they do! 

End of the Year Celebrations:  May 23 & 24 will be the end of the year  celebrations for  the  preschool and        

kindergarten classes. I have attached the schedule below for each of the classrooms. These celebrations will take place in 

the sanctuary.  Please note our last day of classes will be Wednesday, May 22.  Children will return on the 23 or 24 for 

their classroom celebrations only. 

May 23rd: 9:15am: Ms. Deb K., Ms. Deb W., Ms. Kr istin 

                  10:30am: Ms. Carole, Ms. Suzanne, Ms. Tracy  

May 24th: 9:15am:Ms.Cheryl, Ms. Annette  

                  10:30am: Ms. Stephanie, Ms. Gina, Ms. Annalise  

Registration:  We still have some openings for the fall school year.  Please remember we have added extend care hours 

for the fall.  If you are interested or would like more information please contact someone in the  office. 

Summer registration is now open. We are offering Summer Preschool Fun and Kindergarten Readiness Camp. If you are 

interested in signing up for camp please stop by the office. Spots are filling up quickly.  

If your child is not returning to Little Blessing in the please help us spread the word about the offerings we have in the 

summer and fall. 

Save the Date: If you are registered for the fall Teacher Meet and Greet will be August 27 & 28. You will receive more 

information regarding this event as we get closer to the date. 

As always, thank you for your support. We appreciate all you do to make Little Blessings a great place for your       

children! I hope everyone has a great summer and we will see many of you in the fall! 

 

 

Colette Patterson 

Director 
 


